This morning was a business meeting, and no guests were in attendance.

July 29 will be a cornhole tournament, but the social committee is looking for a venue. If anyone has an
idea of a venue, please get ahold of a social committee member.

Also, August 22 will be a social at Dehler Park and a Mustangs game. More on both social events will be
upcoming.

Signups for the Bejot Memorial Golf Tournament went around once again. This is to be held on July 21;
there will be no breakfast that morning. There are about 25 signed up, normally there are about 80
golfers. Cost will be around $65 per golfer; this includes cart, 18 holes on the private Links Course at the
Pryor Creek Golf Course, lunch, and prizes. This is a GREAT time for all... good golfers or not.

The Sheridan County Reunion on June 24 still needs a few to work. Also upcoming is the Fireworks at
METRA on July 4. This also requires a few more volunteers. If you can help at either of these, mark
yourself "Request to work" on the website.

Shannon is working on having a new member orientation sometime in the next two weeks for all the
new members for 2022-23. Both new members and their sponsors will be getting an email requesting
their attendance at this orientation to be held at the American Legion.

The budget for 2023-24 will be emailed to the membership in the next few weeks after the last few
tweaks are made.

The Freedom Shrine taken down from the Yellowstone Room will be installed at McKinley School in the
next few months with the dedication being held after school starts in the fall. Additionally, there will be
another Freedom Shrine installed this coming year... where and when will be announced at a later date.

Everything else was covered in the minutes that were sent out via email by Shannon
Johnson. Questions? Contact Shannon or Craig Burke.

Until next week...
Rocket



